
Executive Director’s Report – October 12, 2021 

FROM – Ted Lewis 

RE: Monthly Report – September / October 2021 

 

1. Personal – As a result of a long-planned vacation and personal days I was only in 

the office one week between meetings – that is why this is an abbreviated monthly 

report. 

2.  FMERA – As discussed at the meeting FMERA has completely changed their 

approach to the sewer infrastructure on the main base area; T&M is preparing a 

proposal to do the engineering work but as of this writing (9-22) it has not yet been 

submitted. 

3.     Old Orchard Pump Station – Shortly after the Board authorized the engineer to 

go out to bid on the project the owners submitted what they described as a schematic 

development plan for the property and a revised easement access plan. After discussing 

the matter with the consulting attorney, we decided to proceed with the bidding – we can 

discuss changing the access route to the pump station later. 

4. Sun Eagles Area – Two Rivers has prepared a proposed agreement 

covering the flow from Sun Eagles – I sent the proposal to our attorney for his 

review; I also sent it to the engineer for any comments he might have.  

5. JCP&L Damage Tinton Ave. – I have nothing new to report on this matter.  

6. Borough Take Over – We have not received anything new from the Borough 

since they requested the report on our debt status.  

7.   Authority Bylaws - I have not had time to work on the bylaws – of course if the 

Borough is going to eliminate the Authority it would be a moot point not worth the effort. 

 

 


